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February 14, 2018 
 
 
To: All Value Hale/Class 1 Foam and CAFS Customers 
 
Subject: SPS Obsolescence 
 
In order to support the ever changing world of firefighting and better support the 
development of future technology, Hale is obsoleting the SPS controller.  The UV 
display provides a much more user friendly and intuitive interface.  With its integrated 
maintenance, calibration, presets, and tutorials the display provides the latest and 
greatest modification to our legacy foam and CAFS systems.  The SPS is obsolete 
effective March 2018. 
 
As the controller is significantly different than our legacy package we have provided an 
illustration of the changes to the product along with dimensions to help you better plan 
future installations. 

        

 
 
Please Contact Hale Customer Service at 1-800-533-3569 or Haletechnicalservice@idexcorp.com if you 
have any questions or need assistance. 
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